
AMERICAN LEGION BRIDGE 
TRANSIT/TDM STUDYI-495

As a compliment to the Virginia I-495 Express Lanes Northern Extension Project (495 NEXT) and  
the Maryland I-495 and I-270 Traffic Relief Plan, a seperate transit/Transportation Demand Management (TDM) 
study for the I-495 American Legion Bridge (the Bridge) is underway to identify a range of current  
and future transportation solutions that can be implemented to...
• Reduce congestion
• Improve trip reliability and regional connection
• Enhance existing and planned multimodal mobility and connectivity
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Study potential recommendations will be made 
for the services that utilize the Bridge and I-495 
between I-395/95 (Virginia) and I-95 (Maryland). 
Study potential recommendations will consider 
transit destinations near and connecting 
to I-495 (e.g. Tysons, Bethesda) and in the 
Washington Metropolitan Area’s major activity 
centers (e.g. Rockville, Dulles International 
Airport). It will also consider connections 
to local and regional transit services along 
I-495 (existing or programmed). Potential 
recommendations will be regional in nature, 
focusing on bus and rideshare solutions that 
may travel across the Bridge.
 

The Virginia Department of Rail and Public 
Transportation (DRPT) and the Maryland 
Department of Transportation Maryland Transit 
Administration (MDOT MTA)  have come 
together to lead these efforts.

For more information please visit 
www.drpt.virginia.gov/transit/major-initiatives/i-
495american-legion-bridge-transit-and-tdm-study/

http://www.drpt.virginia.gov/transit/major-initiatives/i-495american-legion-bridge-transit-and-tdm-study/

